
Happy Winter Break, Grace Studios! 

 
 
GSSD is now officially on Winter Break after a wonderful first semester of dance! I know I’ve said this before, 
but we witnessed so much growth in our dancers, and we are truly inspired by them! They inspire us create, to 
challenge the dancers technically and artistically, and to give them our time, energy, sweat and love each and 
every time they come into the studio. Dance is just great, isn’t it?!? 
 
As we head into Winter Break and the New Year, we are busy building new lesson plans, editing music and 
creating new choreography. In an effort to continue to challenge and produce well-rounded, versatile dancers, 
we feel it is important for them to be exposed to as many of our wonderful faculty as they can. Therefore, as 
usual, many of our classes will be getting a different instructor for this semester. Please feel free to look at the 
online schedule to see any changes to your dancer’s schedule. We constantly try to keep things fresh, new and 
exciting for the kids…and switching up teachers is one great way to accomplish that!  
 
If you are currently enrolled in a class, you do not need to re-enroll for the Jan-June session. There are a few 
new classes and openings in our schedule. If you would like to add a class, please do so ASAP to reserve your 
spot. We have several new classes we are offering as well: 
Ballet/Jazz for 5-8yrs – Mon at 10:00am 
Creative Movement/Ballet 3-5yrs – Wed at 4:30pm 
Pre-Pointe/Pointe (w/director and instructor permission) Teen/Senior – Wed at 5:30pm 
Adult Contemporary – new time – Thurs at 9:00am 
Ballet/Tap 3-4yrs – Friday 9:45am 
We will still offer a $25 referral fee for any dancer who registers for the semester using your name as a 
referral! There are a couple of other classes that now have openings…check out the schedule! 
 
Company/SOLO/DUO/TRIO – open studio and rehearsal times over break: 
Thurs, Dec 27th 9:30-11:30am 
Fri, Jan 4th 9:30-11:30am 
Please email me if you’d like to attend these rehearsal times. Take advantage of this open studio time. You’ll 
be able to practice and get feedback from your peers and instructors. These practice times are student run. 
 
We hope you have a wonderful holiday season with your family and friends! Don’t forget to keep dancing and 
practicing on your own…the new semester is just around the corner (and competition season!!!) … Merry 
Christmas, Happy Holidays and we’ll see you in 2019! 

With Love from Christy and the Entire GSSD Faculty 

 


